
Carstairs Minor Hockey Association 
 

Box 773 Carstairs Alberta 
T0M 0N0 
 

 1 

 

 
 

Christmas Break/Rafflebox 
 
Here we are, already at the end of December and about halfway through the hockey season! On 
behalf of the CMHA Board of Directors, I wish you and your family the best in the holiday season and 
a healthy 2025 with many goals scored and friends made! 
 
Here is a quick update on a few upcoming events: 
 
Rafflebox 
The Association’s annual 50/50 is nearing completion and we still have a lot of tickets to sell! 
Deadline for ticket sales is Thursday at 12:00 pm (noon) – Draw will happen on Thursday night.  
 
Here is the link once more for your information: https://www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/carstairsmha2025 
 

Here is the current leaderboard for the team pizza party: 
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U11 Tournament – December 13th to 15th 2024 
Thank you to all of the volunteers that helped make our U11 Tournament a great success! All of the 
visiting teams were very complementary of how organized and well run the tournament was which is 
directly attributed to the hard work of the organizing committee and those that spared a few hours 
throughout the weekend. 
 
U9A Tournament – January 24th to 26th 2024 
Our U9A Tournament is next on the docket with a number of volunteer spots still available! 
 
 Here is the signup link: https://signup.com/go/eeZYfzc 
 
These dates don’t work? No worries, there will still be one opportunity at the U9 B/C Tournament in 
February. Stay tuned for the volunteer signup in advance of that one. 
  February 14-16 2025 U9 B/C Tournament 
 
 
Christmas Break 
Here are the dates relevant to the Christmas Break this year: 
 

December 19th 2024: Last practice for teams before Christmas **Special 
Visitor for all Teams** 

 December 21st and 22nd 2024: Last weekend for games before Christmas 
 January 2nd 2024:   First practice for teams after Christmas 
 January 3rd 2024:   CAHL Games Resume 
  
 
Once again, thank you for all of your support in 2024. Have a great holiday season and see you all 
back in the New Year! 
 
 
 
 
Christofer Atchison 
President 
president@carstairsminorhockey.ca 
587-436-4136 

https://links.signup.com/?ref=R3MAAHuYGv1h_yfQRQ_VXl2H5kb9TtinAQAAAEMNgIgXWEurRr7ri6RM687F13cMNCX0q9H24oU_OWsQ-5SaPo79ezC4uW70MnYo00qpKg6m7BNsPVVbsyp0oLslnT4gD2ThCP-NgxXetUf29L0rk3LB0PWTmaYCiU-BzqX58fgkk85YpJNYzQyAU6nWWROX-VozLiFOtEOPAwOzg0UaL9e6bChaecV_V_NeMuikoa0gaLsFifq6g7y8jcE
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